MINUTES
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 504

July 14, 2025

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Harris County Municipal Utility District
No. 504 (the “District”) met in special session, open to the public, on the 14t day of July,
2025, at The Groves Lifestyle Center, 17317 Cathedral Pines Drive, Atascocita, Texas
77346, inside the boundaries of the District, and the roll was called of the members of
the Board:

John Hernandez President

Ebony McGowen Vice President

Kedrin Bell Secretary

Anthony Turner Assistant Secretary
Kimberly Badu Assistant Vice President

and all of the above were present except Directors Bell and Badu, thus constituting a
quorum.

Also present at the meeting either in person or via teleconference were Allen
Brown, resident of the District; and Kia Fields of Allen Boone Humphries Robinson
LLP.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

Mr. Brown requested the Board consider holding their regular meetings in the
District. He also requested the Board consider making certain irrigation improvements.
After discussion, the Board concurred to further discuss Mr. Brown's requests related to
irrigation at the next regular meeting.

DISCUSS RENEWAL OF LAW ENFORCEMENT CONTRACT WITH HARRIS
COUNTY AND AUTHORIZE APPROPRIATE ACTION

The Board discussed the upcoming renewal of the law enforcement contract with
Harris County and considered adding an additional deputy. After review and
discussion, Director McGowen moved to maintain the same number of deputies and the
existing coverages for the contract renewal. Director Turner seconded the motion,
which carried unanimously. The Board concurred to further consider adding an
additional deputy to the District’s law enforcement contract at a future meeting.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the Board concurred
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